Subject: [test] 2025 Nursing Week Gift Pick-Up – What You Need to Know
Date: Saturday, May 10, 2025 at 07:38:14 Eastern Daylight Saving Time
From: ONA111 Executives via ActionNetwork.org <local111rtw@ona.org>

To: Bradley Woods <local111rtw@ona.org>



## Dear Members,

Happy Nursing Week from your ONA111 Executive!

We'll be visiting all three SHN sites next week to distribute gifts and connect with members. Please read carefully — there are two **separate gift processes** this year.

## 1. Main Nursing Week Gifts - ONA Unit Rep Pickup Only

Each ONA RN will receive a Nursing Week gift. These are not picked up individually. We are asking the ONA Unit Rep (or a designated alternate) from each unit to come to the appropriate site and collect gifts for all ONA RNs only on their unit.

- You will receive the total number of gifts for your unit not just for nurses working that day or shift.
- There will be a sign-off sheet. Make sure each nurse signs when they receive their gift.
- Reps/designates are responsible for deciding the best way to distribute gifts across shifts. (Example: having the charge nurse distribute them per shift.)

If you're the Unit Rep and cannot attend, please make sure someone else goes on your behalf.

## 2. Individual Drop-By = ONA111 Swag (small token)

Any member working on the day of a site visit is invited to stop by the ONA table to: